NOTICE OF PROPOSED AMENDED 2023 BUDGET OF SUNDANCE HILLS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that an Amended 2023 Budget has been submitted to the

Board of Directors of the Sundance Hills Metropolitan District for the year 2023; that a copy of

such proposed Budget has been filed in the office of the District located at Circuit Rider of

Colorado, 1100 W. Littleton Blvd., #101, Littleton, Colorado, where the same is open for public

inspection; and that such proposed Budget will be considered at a regular meeting of the Board

of Directors of the District to be held on Monday, August 19, 2024 at 5:30pm at the Sailfish

Room, 5626 S Galena St, Greenwood Village, CO 80111.

Any elector within the District may, at any time prior to the final adoption of the

Amended 2023 Budget, inspect the budget and file or register any objections thereto. This

meeting is open to the public.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE SUNDANCE HILLS METROPOLITAN

DISTRICT

/s/ Circuit Rider of Colorado, Manager

Publish In: The Villager Legals

Publish ASAP: One time only